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AURORA CANNABIS INC. ANNOUNCES ADDITIONAL  

CONVERTIBLE DEBENTURE FINANCING 
 

December 10, 2014                                   CSE: PMC 

 

Vancouver, BC – December 10, 2014: Aurora Cannabis Inc. (CSE: PMC) (Frankfurt: 21P; 

WKN: A1C4WM) (the "Company") is pleased to announce that it has raised an additional 

$250,000 by way of the issuance of a secured, interest bearing convertible debenture at a price of 

$1.01 per common share (“Debenture”). The Company previously issued Debentures in the 

principal amount of $1,000,000 which closed on November 24, 2014.  

 

The Debenture is secured, has a one year term and bears interest at 8% per annum. The 

Debenture is convertible into common shares of the Company at a conversion price of $1.01 per 

share, at any time, during the term of the Debenture.  

 

All common shares to be issued upon conversion of the Debenture will be subject to a four 

month hold period pursuant to applicable Canadian securities laws 

 

The net proceeds from the Debenture shall be used for construction costs, working capital and 

general corporate purposes. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

AURORA CANNABIS INC. 

 

“Marc E. Levy” 

 

Marc E. Levy 

Director 

 

For more information contact the Company at: 

Telephone:   (604) 669-9788 

Facsimile: (604) 669-9768 

 

 
The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the contents of this press release. We seek Safe 

Harbor. 

 


